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Greetings!

On behalf of the State of Colorado, it is my distinct pleasure to welcome you to the
2024 Lifesavers Conference. Now in its 42nd year, the Lifesavers is the largest
gathering of highway safety professionals in the United States. And we are so proud to
be hosting you in Denver.

You are joined by professionals from a variety of fields - from federal, state, and local
government to law enforcement, public health, injury prevention, advocacy, and
others. There will be a robust exchange of ideas, strategies, and programs to reduce
traffic injuries and deaths on our roadways. It will be a productive few days ... so
buckle up!

| want to acknowledge the incredible efforts of the Lifesavers Planning Committee and
Colorado’s Highway Safety Office in making this event a reality. Planning a conference
of this size is not an easy task and | am grateful for their dedication and hard work.

| hope that you enjoy your time here in the great State of Colorado. From our stunning
mountain views, nearby hiking trails, to our vibrant cultural offerings, your stay here
will be a memorable one.

Finally - and most importantly - thank you for the work you do to make our roads
safer and save lives. You are truly making a difference.

Welcome to Colorado!

Governor Jared Polis



